
importance of Canadian interests concerned, prompt action should be taken to 
raise the Canadian mission in the Philippines to the status of a full embassy, 
and to establish a resident embassy in South Korea.

42. It must also be stressed, however, that the strengthening of official repre­
sentation will in no way reduce the need for active, on-the-spot involvement by 
businessmen and other interested individuals from the non-official sector. The 
Committee’s witnesses have been unanimous in their conclusion that there is no 
substitute for first-hand Pacific experience and face-to-face contact. Some have 
also been highly critical of the past performance of Canadians in this regard. 
The Committee will have further comments on this subject, but it is worthwhile 
to quote at this point from the testimony of Dr. Lome Kavic:

The cause of this neglect by the Canadian manufacturer would seem to lie in the 
comfortable preference for concentrating upon traditional markets in the United 
States and Europe and a tendency to rely upon the Canadian Trade Service to 
drum up business for them in less familiar markets. The continuance of such 
a posture, however, is manifestly impractical in view of contemporary patterns of 
competitive trade. (1:10)
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